
Dear Parents, 

There has been a lovely buzz around the school this 

week.  All classes are now immersed in their English 

texts.  It has been lovely to see the children excited by 

interesting hooks: finding dragons eggs, exploring new 

worlds and meeting the Big Bad Wolf.  I look forward to 

seeing the writing the pupils produce as they begin to 

make changes and create their own stories. 

PTA Meeting 

Please do try to come to our PTA meeting on   

Thursday 27th September 6-7pm.  We will be     

discussing how funds are raised and spent.  Don’t 

forget there is free child care and refreshments! 

Coats 

Autumn is now upon us so please check your child has a 

waterproof coat in school each day.  We try to ensure 

the children have time outside each day,   regardless of 

the weather, as it makes them much more productive! 

Tuesday Club 

If anyone would be available to help run Tuesday Club 

after school each week please speak to Mrs Finnan or  

myself.   

 

 

 

 

 

Sporting Achievements 

Well done to all of those children in KS2 who took part 

in the cross-country event at Holmes Chapel             

Comprehensive School.  All pupils showed great          

determination and perseverance!  Mr McAulay and I 

were particularly pleased with the behaviour and       

attitude of our pupils.  The next event is on Thursday 

27th September.   

 

Remembrance Garden 

To commemorate the WWI centenary we would like to 

transform the space outside of school house and create 

a remembrance garden.  This would be a quiet space 

where children could reflect.  Our Ethos Council are  

currently thinking of ideas but if you think you could 

offer help/support/advice then please do come and 

speak to us.   

 

Clonter Opera 

Year 6 had a wonderful time at Clonter Opera on    

Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

This year each class will choose a charity to support and 

promote.  Reception have chosen MacMillan so they will 

be hosting a coffee morning on Friday 28th September 

9-9:40am and we would love you to join us!  Our PTA 

members will be available to answer any questions and 

share ideas.  At 9:45am Reception parents are invited to 

stay for a Phonics and Early Reading Presentation.  

We would be very grateful for cake donations. 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 21st September 2018 



Individual/Family Photographs 

The photographer from Tempest Photography will be in 

school to take the individual and family photographs on 

Monday 24th September. Bring your best smiles on  

Monday morning. 

 

Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Service is on Thursday 4th October at 

10am and Year 2 will be leading the service.  As our 

theme this half term is Service we would like to serve 

others by collecting donations for our local Foodbank.  

To ensure we gather different products could we please 

ask that each year group donate the following items: 

Reception – Toiletries 

Year 1 – tinned fruit 

Year 2 - Rice 

Year 3 – Tinned puddings 

Year 4 – tinned vegetables 

Year 5 – Long-life fruit juice 

Year 6 – cordial/squash 

Could all donations be brought into school by Monday 1st 

October.  Please be sure to check the expiry date! 

Barclays  

Year 5 had a very exciting morning on Thursday when 

they visited Barclays.  They learnt about programme and 

careers in technology. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bird Table Donation 

Elizabeth and Mrs Finnan entered a competition at this 

years Cheshire Show to win a bird table and WON! They 

very kindly have donated it to school. Gus and Steve 

from Men in Sheds, Hartford came to school to present 

the bird table to some members of our school council 

and Elizabeth and it now takes pride of place in the  

garden area. Many thanks to Mrs Finnan and Elizabeth 

and to Men in Sheds, Hatford. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you feed your garden birds at home and have some 

surplus seed or nuts we would be very grateful for your 

donations as would the birds in the school garden! 

Fluenz 

Monday is the last chance for you to return you flu  

vaccination forms to school. Please return the forms 

even if you don’t wish your child to have the vaccine.  

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 


